Complete Streets Prioritization Plan: Improving Safety & Accommodating All Users Town of Bourne – Review of Draft Prioritization Plan



REVIEW DRAFT PRIORITIZATION PLAN

Wednesday, December 15, 2021 at 6:00 pm Join with the link below:

https://capecodcommission.org/completestreets/join

If prompted for a passcode, enter: join

Phone: (929) 205-6099 **Meeting ID:** 932 6393 2207

The Town of Bourne along with the Cape Cod Commission have been preparing a draft list of priority projects to be included in the Bourne Complete Streets Prioritization Plan. Staff will be presenting the draft list of projects and will be seeking the public's input on the ranking and the features of the draft projects. Comments will be accepted through December 31st in preparation of a final Complete Streets Prioritization Plan in early 2022.

Q: What is a "Complete Street"?

A: A Complete Street provides accommodations for all users including motorists, pedestrians, bicyclists and persons with disabilities.





11

For more information, please visit

www.capecodcommission.org/BourneCompleteStreets or call 508-362-3828

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities. The Cape Cod Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) provides reasonable accommodations and/ or language assistance free of charge upon request (including but not limited to interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than English, assistive listening devices and alternate material formats, such as audio tapes, Braille and large print, as available). For accommodations or language assistance please contact the Cape Cod MPO by phone: (508) 362-3828, fax (508) 362-3136, Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS), dial 711 or email frontdesk@capecodcommission.org. Title VI Notice of Nondiscrimination: The Cape Cod MPO complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related federal and state statutes and regulations. It is the policy of the Cape Cod MPO to ensure that no person or group of persons shall on the grounds of Title VI protected categories, including race, color, national origin, or under additional federal and state protected categories including sex, age, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, religion, creed, ancestry, veteran's status (including Vietnam-era veterans), or background, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity administered by the Cape Cod MPO. To request additional information about this commitment, or to file a complaint under Title VI or a related nondiscrimination provision, please contact the MPO's Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828, Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS), dial 711, fax (508) 362-3828. Caso estas informações sejam necessárias em outro idioma, por favor, contate o Coordenador de Título VI da MPO pelo telefone 508-744-1299.